
Christmas
VILLAGE HALL CLOSED

Saturday, December 23rd
Monday, December 25th
Tuesday, December 26th

New Year
VILLAGE HALL CLOSED
Monday, January 1st 

Village of Norridge
Holiday Hours & Reminders

NO GARBAGE PICK UP on 
December 25th or 

January 1st

Garbage pick-up will be 
one day later for the rest 

of the those weeks.

Street 
Maintenance

WILL NOT 
be enforced 

December 25th, 
December 26th & 

January 1st
On behalf  of  Village President Daniel Tannhauser, 

the Norridge Village Board, and all 
Village of  Norridge employees,

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

PACE BUS will be in 
service December 22nd


